
Pre-K/K Classroom
September 23, 2016

PreK

Letter of the week: Tt
Please bring in 2 small pictures that start with the letter Tt.

Math: Trace numbers 1 – 9; Count! Count! And more Counting!

Writers Workshop: Letters and Name; Writing left to right

Kindergarten

Letter of the week:  Tt
Please bring in 2 small pictures that start with the letter Tt. 

Sight Words: we- pyramid words, tic-tac-toe, missing letters, dot to dot, finish the 
sentence

Phonemic Awareness: letter naming/vowels; rhyming; onset (beginning) and rime 
(ending)

Math: Maze to 10: 10 Frame Work; Counting; Breaking numbers apart

Writers Workshop: Plan Writing

Pre-K/Kindergarten

Some of the stories we will be reading:
Johnny Appleseed by Alyse Sweeney
Fall Apples Crisp and Juicy by Martha E.H. Rustad
Apple Trouble by Ragnhild Scamell and Michael Terry
If You Give a Pig a Pancake by Laura Numeroff
Tigress by Helen Cowcher
Froggy Plays T-Ball by Jonathan London
The Fox and the Falling Leaves by Julia Rawlinson
Leaves by David Ezra Stein
Let's Have a Tree Party by David Martin
The Tree House that Jack Built by Bonnie Verburg and Mark Teague



Project: Life Cycle of an Apple; Start exploring Native Americans

STEM Project: Really Wheel-y

Art: See Artsonia website.

Some More of This Week's Activities!
Tissue paper art
Tape painting
Tracing
Painting apple trees with corks
Exploring apple seeds
Ice Cream Count
Snack Math
Flower Counting
Counting with corn
Make names with corn

Calendar of Events (Please check school calendar.)
Sept. 27: S&B Burger Joint Fundraiser
Oct. 7: Noon Dismissal with Childcare
Oct. 10: No School/No Childcare
Oct. 13: Fire Department Visits
Oct. 14: Hispanic Heritage Month Celebration (Courtney R.)
Oct. 21: Bandy's Field Trip
Oct. 31: Oktoberfest at CNS

General Information
     

Welcome Fall!! Where is that cooler weather?  This is a time when it may 
be hot one day and cold the next.  It may be a good time to just keep a light 
jacket in the cubby.  It is better to be prepared then not.

If you did not turn in your Bandy's Pumpkin Patch form, it must be turned 
in Monday.  If I do not receive it I am assuming your child is not going on the 
field trip.  I need to turn in a number of children to Bandy's so they can hold us 
pumpkins.  

Thank you to everyone that participated in Trivia Night.  We will be using 



the money that was raised for CNS technology.  

Have a Great Weekend!!
    

    

 Constant effort and frequent mistakes
are the stepping stones of genius.

Elbert Hubbard
    


